
 

 

              

 

27th September 2023 

Harvest                                                              

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Yesterday in assembly, Miss Charlesworth spoke to the children about Harvest which is often celebrated at this 

time of year. She spoke about why it is celebrated and children also learnt a harvest song which we will sing 

again later this week. Last year as part of the harvest theme we collected food donations for the local Food Hub 

at St George’s church which is open on a Saturday morning.  

From Monday 2nd until Friday 13th October we will again be collecting donations such as tinned food, dried 

goods and toiletries to support the food hub. Children will be able to bring these into school and they can be 

taken to the School Office where there will be a central collection point.  

Please don’t feel obliged to donate, only if you can.  

Thank you for your support.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher             
 

 

 

 


